
Feb. 3, 1958 
Dermantown 
(5825 Wissahickon Ave. 
Phila 44, Pa.) 
 
Dear Sr. Ferrater, 
 
Please, do not think that I have forgotten about your book! As of this week I am to be in 
Phila. until summer and intend to devote all my time to its translation. I am not as 
“vago” as you probably suppose, but have been sick –are these colds anywhere but in 
the USA?- and has not had time to finish the second chapter. As soon as the first is 
typed I will bring it to you for perusal. If you are so out of patience with me that you 
have found another translator please inform me. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
[signatura] 
 


